
 

 
 

 April 17, 2023 
 
Due to unforeseen circumstances, the Executive Committee and Diversity, Equity, and Inclusion 
Committee meetings scheduled for Wednesday, April 19th, are canceled. We apologize for the 
inconvenience.  
 
Please see the Council’s website for other upcoming meetings. Thank you.  
 
 

Contact Us 
LaDDC News is the electronic newsletter for the LA Developmental Disabilities Council.  If there are 
any questions about the information above, contact the Council by replying to this email, or calling the 
toll free number listed below: 
 
phone: 1-800-450-8108                                                           
email: info@laddc.org  
website: www.laddc.org 
facebook: www.facebook.com/LaDDCouncil                               
twitter: www.twitter.com/LaDDCouncil 
 
Sign up to receive LaDDC Newsletters HERE.  
View all recent LaDDC Newsletters HERE.  
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